
 

 

 

Holiday Announcement: Labor Day 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be celebrating 'Watermelon Day' on  22nd of May 

from classes Pre-Nursery to 1st. 

 

Here are the details for the event: 

 

👉 Kindly send your ward in red attire along with one extra pair of casual dress. 

 

👉 They need to bring their water bottles and lunch boxes along with an umbrella for the rain dance. 

 

👉 It will be a 'No Bag Day,' so no bags are required. 

 

Note: All the above-mentioned items are mandatory for everyone. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 

Thank you and warm regards 

 

 

 

 

               Principal 
 

  

 

 

 

 

   


